
The Oro Valley Theatre Company (OVTC) is excited to present 2 shows for the 2020-2021 season: 
Barefoot in the Park by Neil Simon

November 18, 19, and 22, 2020 at The Gaslight Music Hall
Steel Magnolias by Robert Harling

April 28, 29 and May 2, 2021 at The Gaslight Music Hall
 

As a SPONSOR, you play a major role in OVTC’s artistic success and financial well-being. You join an inspired community 
of people and corporations who share enthusiasm for local theater. Our audiences are mature, affluent, and passionate.  

Through the OVTC, your company will be in front of hundreds of guests.

Season sponsorship, $5,000
Full page ad in each production’s program.

8 tickets to each show in the season.
Logos on ticket website.

Recognition in all advertising and promotion, and from the stage before each show and at intermission.
Ability to place marketing material at each seat.

 
Executive Producer season sponsorship, $2,500

Half-page ad in each production’s program.
4 tickets to each show in the season.

Logo on ticket website
Recognition in all advertising and promotion

 
Producer season sponsorship, $1,000

Quarter-page ad in each production’s program.
2 tickets to each show in the season

Recognition in all advertising and promotion.

For more information and to join our Sponsors,
please contact one of our Board Members,

Dave Perry, 520-297-2191
Sasha Case, 520-912-3254

Ted Dreisinger, 248-835-5697

The Oro Valley Theatre Company is a non-profit, 501c3 organization, EIN: 824349431
955 W. Silver Spring Place, Oro Valley, AZ 85755

SPONSORS have a huge impact on our Mission: to nurture the heart and 
soul of the community by providing quality theatre experiences, both on and off 
stage.  Please join us!


